
From: Holly Erdman
To: Kelly Bacon (CD)
Subject: RE: BL-22-00017 Rosenberry - Notice of Application
Date: Wednesday, August 24, 2022 4:32:57 PM

Hello Kelly,
 
After review of this application I have some specific questions:
 

1. What is the distance the well is from the property line on the new proposed property lines
of parcel 5?

2. What is the distance that the septic tanks and drainfield are from the proposed property
line between parcel 4 and parcel 5?

 
Thank you,
 
Holly Erdman
 

From: Kelly Bacon (CD) <kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us> 
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2022 4:30 PM
To: Jeremy Larson <jeremy.larson@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Steph Mifflin
<stephanie.mifflin@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Kelee Hodges <kelee.hodges.pw@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Holly
Erdman <Holly.erdman@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Jesse Cox <jesse.cox@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: BL-22-00017 Rosenberry - Notice of Application
 
Good afternoon,
 
Please review the following Boundary Line Adjustment application: BL-22-00017.  Any comments
need to be submitted by 5pm on August 26, 2022.  Please let me know if there are any questions.
 
Internal Link: BL-22-00017 Rosenberry
 
Thank you,
 

Kelly Bacon
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
Office: (509) 962-7539
Kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
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